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 The purpose of this report is to submit the following record of the Committee meeting held on 18 May.  
 

Report of a meeting of the Works and Traffic Safety Committee  
held on Friday 18 May 2001 at 10.30am  

in Meeting Room 1, CCC Fendalton  
 

PRESENT: Val Carter (Chairman), Sally Buck, Keith Nuttall,  
Barbara Stewart and Mike Wall 

 
 
APOLOGIES: Apologies were received and accepted from Diana Bradley, Pat 

Harrow and Ron Wright 
 
1. LIVING STREETS - UPDATE 
 

Officers from the City Streets Unit provided the Committee with an update on 
progress regarding the Living Streets initiative.   
 
The new brochure on the scheme was tabled and an audio visual recording was 
screened.   
 
It was explained that this information would be made available to residents of a 
proposed living street with the objective of obtaining active involvement in working 
together with the Council to enhance the street environment.   
 
Details of the intended show piece projects selected by the Living Streets 
Subcommittee under the auspices of the City Services Committee, were presented 
and commented on.   
 
Members expressed their appreciation for the quality of the information material 
that had been prepared and staff were thanked for their presentation and response 
to a number of questions asked.   
 
Best wishes and thanks were conveyed to and received from Lucas Sikiotis who 
was leaving to live in Australia.   

 
The meeting concluded at 11.55 am. 

……/…… 
 

 Recommendation: That the report be received. 
 
 Chairman’s  
 Recommendation: That the foregoing recommendation be adopted.  

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


